
Report from the Social Commission to the BOD 20211011 
 
 
The Social Committee’s Walk to Talk program is now suspended until the Spring.  
Thank you to Steve Weiss for conceiving and running the program.  Seven people 
joined Steve in various groupings of 2-5 people, once a week for 4 weeks.  Everyone 
enjoyed the fresh air, exercise and companionship. 
 
We are looking at a new discussion group on Zoom and will soon solicit residents and 
association members to join in. 
 
We are also watching developments with the pandemic to determine future programs 
with the hope of holding in-person events. 
 
Please contact us with any comments or questions on our Facebook group page and/or 
at ptcasocial@rcn.com . 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sheldon Atovsky, Chair  
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